
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the new 

administrative policies that were recently introduced. While I understand that changes are often 

necessary for growth and improvement, I would like to share some specific apprehensions that I, 

along with several colleagues, have about these modifications. 

Firstly, [briefly explain the first concern, such as possible impacts on workflow, morale, etc.]. 

Moreover, [discuss another concern with examples or potential implications]. 

I believe that open communication and transparency can alleviate many of the worries 

surrounding these changes. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss these matters further at 

your convenience. 

Thank you for considering my thoughts. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


